7<sup>th</sup> September 2016 MS/ZB/5628 **Year 5 Parents** Dear Parents, A general information session will be held in the classroom for all parents on Tuesday 13th September at 3.10pm. This is simply a chance for your class teacher to welcome you and pass on general information regarding the expectations required from your child in their respective year groups. It will also give you an opportunity to ask any general questions, if you so wish. Please note that this does not apply to Reception children as they will have a separate Information Evening at a later date. Yours sincerely, Mrs M Sullivan Headteacher